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FOI Request regarding: Funding to organisations supporting victims of stalking 
 
Request received: 17/01/2018 

Responded: 22/01/2018 

Q.  Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide us with the 
following information:  
 

In the financial years 15/16, 16/17 and 17/18:  

a.      How many grants were awarded to organisations in which at least one of the 
outcomes was to provided services to victims of stalking?  
 

b.      What was the total monetary value of these grants?    
 

c.       Which organisations were awarded?  
 

A. Details of all the grants the PCC has awarded in the financial years 15/16, 16/17 
and 17/18 can be found on the Warwickshire OPCC website. To assist the links are 
as follows:  

 

http://www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/financial-information/grant-
scheme/  
 

http://archive2012-16.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/financial-
information/grants-made/  

 
 

http://www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/financial-information/grant-scheme/
http://www.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/financial-information/grant-scheme/
http://archive2012-16.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/financial-information/grants-made/
http://archive2012-16.warwickshire-pcc.gov.uk/key-information/financial-information/grants-made/

